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Due to the cancellation of the 2020 World Agility Open as a result of the Covid-19 Pandemic, the following decisions 
have been made by the Danish WAO Team Management, in relation to team selection for the 2021 WAO, in 
accordance with WAO guidelines. 

 

 

• The 2020 Danish WAO team from may, including the Junior Handler, will be offered the same individual 
events as they had for the 2020 WAO.  

 

 If any team members from the 2020 may team are unable to attend the 2021 WAO an reserve will be used 
to fill their spot.  This reserve can be from the try outs chosen for 2020 or the up coming event i january 
2021. Classes may be redistributed to get the best possible team performance at WAO 2021. 
 

 If any additional dogs are required due to dogs and/or handlers being unable to attend these will be selected 
by the opinion of the management team.   

 

• The Danish WAO team will accept Junior Handler applications for the remaining Junior heights that are 
available.  Documents will be made public Fall 2020.  The team management will pick the Junior Handlers.  
 
 

• WAO provided the opportunity for a 4th dog/handler in each of the heights for 2021 Win-On spot. 
This try out will be sheduled to take place in january.  
The winner will get a place in all three individual events at WAO 2021, i.e. Biathlon, Pentathlon and Games. 
 
 

• Should a current team member gain that win on spot, they will take their place in all three events and the 
second placed competitor in that height at the try out will take the runs that the first placed handler has 
vacated. 
   


